Hampton
Primary
| Partnership

Tuesday 17th January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers
National Education Union (NEU) Industrial Action 2023

Following yesterday's announcement of proposed industrial action by the NEU, | am writing to update you
on the situation for the HPP schools.

The NEU has called for action to be taken on the following four dates in the London area:

Wednesday 1st February
Thursday 2nd March
Wednesday 15th March
Thursday 16th March

I am currently liaising with the staff who are members of the Union to clearly understand the impact any
industrial action will have on the schools. As soon as the situation becomes clear, | will share with you how
this may impact your child and whether we will have to close any classes to pupils on those dates.

Our school response to strike action by staff is informed by our legal obligation as well as the most recent
DfE guidance for schools.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Ms H Lockey
Executive Headteacher

Hampton Infant School & Nursery Hampton Junior School

info@hampton-inf.richmond.sch.uk info@hampton-jun.richmond.sch.uk



